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TO ALL NATIONAL FEDERATIONS 
 
 
 
Corsier-sur-Vevey, 5 August 2020 /cr 
 
 
 
UWW Executive Committee decisions of 5 August 2020 
 
 
 
Dear President, dear Secretary General, 
 
We hope this letter finds you in good health.  

Today the Executive Committee (EC) held its monthly meeting via video conference to review and discuss the 

situation and take decisions concerning the provisionally planned events of September and October.  

Given that the pandemic is not under control and still progresses in many countries on all continents, the EC 

decided to cancel all events planned for September and October, including in particular the European 

Championship Cadet scheduled for 5-11 October in Poland and the European Junior Championship planned on 

19-25 October 2020 in North Macedonia. 

It was mentioned during the meeting that UWW would continue monitoring the situation with the pandemic 

and would take any immediate action should the conditions allow it. 

The Committee acknowledged and thanked the efforts of all organizers for proposing alternatives and solutions 
to hold Wrestling events.  
 
The EC also scheduled its next meeting in one month to discuss the situation with the World Championships 

currently planned for the end of the year.  

We thank you for your attention and constant support in this troubled time. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Nenad Lalovic 
UWW President 
 
 
 


